
 
Keeping in touch​  ​20.4.20 

Dear parents and guardians, 

On behalf of all staff at St Bernard’s, I hope you are all well, staying safe and have enjoyed Easter. All                     

staff are missing the children and our school community dearly and are hopeful that we’ll be able to                  

see them as soon as is safe to do so. As always, thank you for all you are doing to keep your children                       

safe at home and huge thanks to parents and guardians who are critical workers in the fight against                  

Covid-19.  

As a school, we are continuing to offer a provision for vulnerable and critical worker children and did                  

so throughout the Easter holidays. I’d like to express my thanks to our wonderful team of staff who                  

continue to support this provision each week, either in the school building or remotely from home.                

We will continue to support families the best we can and we really appreciate the countless well                 

wishes parents have shared with us. 

Now that the Easter break has concluded, teachers will again share learning activities for the               

children. These will be provided at the start of the week rather than daily emails. As I’ve mentioned                  

before, you know your children better than anyone and we don’t want to put any unnecessary                

pressure on children or families to complete activities. Do what you can and if you were to prioritise                  

any home learning task, focus on reading. Our teachers will continue to be available via email                

communication if you need any advice or support. Miss Reid or myself continue to be in school daily                  

if parents have any questions or need any further advice. 

St Bernard’s receives government updates and advice on a regular basis and we will keep you                

informed of any developments. In the meantime, please please enjoy being together as a family and                

stay safe. 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 

Mr J 

Head of School 

 

 


